
 

Kilmorie Primary School, Kilmorie Road, London SE23 2SP 

Headteacher:  Julie Loffstadt      Deputy Head: Kate Glasheen 

 

 
 
 

 
    

  

 

Thursday, 23 February 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Further to parent and carer feedback, we will be offering some support and guidance about how children 
are taught maths in school and ideas of how you can support at home. We will therefore be holding maths 
workshops across the week beginning 6th March.  

 

As a child’s mathematical learning is very different for each of the phases, we will be holding separate 
workshops. 

 Tuesday 7th March - Upper Phase (Year 4-6). 7:00pm in the school hall 

 Wednesday 8th March - Early Phase (Reception – Y1). 6:30pm in the school hall 

 Thursday 9th March - Lower Phase (Year 2 & 3). 6:30pm in the school hall 

 

There will be a short presentation taking you through the expectations and strategies your child will 
encounter within their phase sharing ideas on ways you can help them to secure key knowledge and 
strategies. 

 

The workshop will run for approximately an hour with time to practise activities and share ideas. 

 

For ease, we are not asking you to book but if demand is especially high, it will be a first come first served 
basis as we do have a limit on capacity in line with health and safety requirements. 

 

Do make a note in your diaries and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

Julie and the Maths team 

 


